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MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS
SUNDAY            3rd April 11am               ✝Jim Monaghan (Month’s Mind) & his parents
                                                                      Margaret & Hugh Monaghan & DFM

✝Peadar Dempsey (1st Anniversary)
                                                                                ***
MONDAY            4th April 10am              ✝Mary & Johnnie McCormack
                                                                               ***
TUESDAY           5th April 10am
                                                                               ***
WED                     6th April 10am                Liturgy of the Word
                                                                     with Holy Communion
                                                                              ***
THURS.               7th April 10am

                                                                        ***
SAT.                     9th April  11am               ✝Fr John Fallon (1st Anniversary)
                                                                                 ***
SUNDAY            10th April 11am              ✝Joe & Michael Mullaney and deceased of
                                             Mullaney & Corley families

✝Mary Murphy, Ballyclogher
                                                                      Mary Murphy, Ballinagran

✝Bridie & Walter Kearns
                                                                               ***
ST ANNE’S MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS
FRIDAY  1st April    7.30pm                    ✝Celia, Thomas & Gabriel Duffy

✝Éadhmonn MacSuibhne and Annie Molloy
                                                                                ***
SAT.        2nd April   8pm                           Private Intention
                                                                              ***
WED.      6th April   7am                           People of Balla & Mayo Abbey parishes
                                                                                  ***
FRIDAY 8th April   7.30pm ✝Liam Forde, Bekan & Kerry
                                                                                ***
SAT        9th April   8pm                          ✝John & Margaret O’Malley and their son Ger

✝Marian Roche
✝Gerry Cunningham
✝Sean Tuffy & DFM

BAPTISMS We welcome into the christian community
Eabha Louise Fahey, Kent   and Aoife Marie Walsh, Castlebar baptised in St
Cronan’s last weekend. ~Congratulations to their parents and families

FIRST CONFESSION Congratulations to the children who celebrated their First
Confessions during the week. Congratulations to their parents and teachers who helped
prepare them.

CONFIRMATION  Congratulations to the children confirmed on Saturday. We pray
that the Holy Spirit will guide them in the years ahead.  Congratulations to their parents.
Sincere thanks to their teachers Ms Sweeney and Mr Byrne (Balla) Nola Gibbons
(Manulla) Mrs Goggins and Mr Moran (Belcarra) and Mr Ormsby (Clogher)  for the
manner in which they helped to prepare the children. Thanks also to choir, stewards
and sacristan who helped with both ceremonies.

for Choir and Folk Group on Tuesday at 6pm in the church.
P

 . As it takes place outdoors we would advise you
to bring suitable clothing. No Admission charge, but a donation towards the cost of
the Lighting and sound would be much appreciated.

BALLA COMMUNITY CENTRE requires a Caretaker contact  087 223 6905.
Bingo Sunday nights at 8pm 25 Card Drive Saturday nights at 8.30pm
Active Retirement Group  meet every Friday at 3pm  The Centre is organising a
collection of products for Ukraine. (No clothes please)

UKRAINIAN CHILDREN: On Monday April 4th 15-20 children will enrol in Balla
National School and 12-15 in Belcarra National School. We welcome the children and
we hope that will settle in well.  The staff and students of both schools are looking
forward to helping the children in every way possible. The children will be in need of
some basic things like shoes, clothing etc.,
Mrs Egan (Balla) and Mrs Goggins (Belcarra) will inform us in due course of how we
as parents and community can help.   In the meantime, let us keep the children, their
families and their country in our prayers. children will be in need of some basic things
like shoes, clothing etc. going forward.


